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BUSSELTON JETTY PROJECT 

420. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the minister representing the Minister for South West: 
Further to question without notice 403 asked on Wednesday 7 May 2008 — 

(1) Has the Valuer General’s Office provided valuations of the public land to be acquired? 

(2) If so, what are these valuations? 

(3) If not, when will these valuations be obtained? 

(4) Has the privately owned land adjacent to Bovell Park, which has been earmarked for the like-for-like 
replacement facilities for Churchill Park users been purchased? 

(5) If so, what is the purchase price or offer made? 

(6) If not, has a valuation for this land been obtained, and when will negotiations for purchase begin? 

Hon LJILJANNA RAVLICH replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question. Unfortunately I do not have a response. I do not know 
whether anyone else has the response in their file. In the event that it appears prior to the end of question time, I 
will — 

Hon Barry House: The Minister for South West. 

Hon LJILJANNA RAVLICH: Yes, Hon Mark McGowan. I do not have an answer. If an answer arrives before 
the end of question time, I will be happy to provide it. 

[See page 2696.] 
 


